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Notice of Application for Delisting of Shares from the Nagoya Stock Exchange and Fukuoka Stock Exchange 

 

 

Sumitomo Corporation (hereinafter, “Company”) hereby announces, at its Board of Directors’ Meeting held today, 

that it has resolved to apply for delisting its shares listed on the Nagoya Stock Exchange and the Fukuoka Stock 

Exchange as detailed below. 

 

  

 

1. Reason to apply for delisting 

In light of the small volume of the Company’s shares traded on the Nagoya Stock Exchange and the Fukuoka 

Stock Exchange (hereinafter, “Stock Exchanges”), the Company has decided to apply for delisting its shares on the 

Stock Exchanges in order to reduce management costs associated with multiple listings and streamline 

administrative operations. 

 

 

2. Stock exchange where the Company’s listing will be continued 

Tokyo Stock Exchange 

 

 

3. Application date for delisting 

November 12, 2021 (scheduled) 

 

 

4. Schedule 

Following the filing and acceptance of the application for delisting from the Stock Exchanges, the Company’s 

shares will be designated as shares to be delisted, and it will be delisted one month after the date of the designation 

in general. 

  

 


